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BOARD AND HEALTH & WELLBEING STRATEGY 
 
Introduction 
 

1. The development of the Oxfordshire Health and Wellbeing Board as major 
new partnership in the county’s framework for strategic collaboration is a 
significant change to local partnership working.  
 

2. Whilst scrutiny of health partnership working sits within the remit of the Joint 
Health and Overview Scrutiny Committee (HOSC), this update is being 
provided to the Strategy & Partnerships Committee to reflect the committee’s 
remit for overseeing corporate and community leadership and corporate 
strategies. 
 

3. The Health and Wellbeing Board has developed a draft Joint Health and 
Wellbeing Strategy which sets out what partners want to do to improve the 
health and wellbeing of children, young people, families, adults and older 
people in the county. This is currently being consulted on with the public and 
partners. 
 

4. This presentation at the Committee forms part of the consultation process. 
Due to the committee’s remit for corporate strategies, local strategic 
partnerships and district liaison members of the committee are asked to focus 
their feedback on the partnership working / leadership needed to support the 
aims of the strategy rather than the specific priorities and measures which will 
be scrutinised by the HOSC. 
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